
Message  from Administration

Career Ready Sponsor Spotlight

News Important Dates

Parents,
Thank you for a great first month of the school year!  Student daily attendance is at 90%!  This is
fantastic, and an increase from 87% in August of 2023.  Our number of Dual Enrollment (DE)
students has doubled from a year ago as we have added some exciting new DE programs.  
Please see contact information below if you have any DE questions.

Mitch Murphy
Principal, LCCA

Is your child interested in attending
LCCA full time for the 2nd semester of
2024-25? Please contact the
counselors at your child’s school or
one of our LCCA counselors:

laren.chandler@hallco.org
haleigh.randazzo@hallco.org

To learn about Dual Enrollment
opportunities at LCCA contact
lisa.mcdowell@hallco.org

Would you like to join us for lunch or
dinner at The Bistro at The Oaks?
Please visit our website for more
information.

September 2 - Labor Day
September 3 - Superparenting classes
begin at LCCA.
September 4 - Senior Class meeting at
9 AM.
September 11 - National Guard event
for LCCA Jr’s and Sr's.
October 3 - Annual Title 1 meeting at 6
PM.
October 4 - End of Term 1.
October 9 - PSAT
October 11 - First semester Field Day for
LCCA full time students.
October 14, 15, 16 -  Fall Break for all
students.
December 6 - Night at the Oaks
community event.  All are welcome!

LCCA thanks the teachers and
administration of Lanier Technical
College for being great partners to
LCCA!
If you are interested in becoming a
sponsor, please visit the LCCA website.
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